
                      DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

                 Monday, December 14 

Day 2 
 

We would like to wish a happy holiday to those in the LPHS community 

celebrating Hanukkah! 

DROP IN THE BUCKET TOONIE 

Last day for the Drop in the Bucket Toonie Drive! 

 

Please drop your Toonies in the Bucket placed at all entrances when you 

enter the school in the morning. We will make a quick visit at the 

beginning of homeroom classes for any extra change you may have. 

 

Important!  You will not be able to donate your toonie after we passed by 

your homeroom class.  We are not allowed to collect money after this 

time to reduce unnecessary movement in the school.  

 

Thank you very much for your generosity. 

 

Holiday Candy Guess contest 

 

We have a winner for Week 2 of our Holiday Candy guess!  

Congratulations to Destiny Matthews who guessed closest to the correct 

answer. She guessed 199 and there were 216 Hershey’s kisses in the jar.  

We hope you enjoy your treat!  

 

The last week of the Candy Guess starts today!  Go check your HR Google 

Classroom and fill out the form for the JOLLY holiday treats we have this 

week.  

 

Have a great Monday everyone! GOOOO EAGLES! 

 

 



Guidance 

 

A reminder that appointments with Lana, our guidance counsellor, are 

to be scheduled by email at lkarabachian02@lbpsb.qc.ca. 

 

All appointments are scheduled by email, and will be in-person OR via 

Zoom, depending on the schedule. It is important that you check your 

LBPearson emails regularly, so you do not risk missing your 

appointment time.  

 

LGBTQ +    

The West Island LGBTQ + organization is offering both online and drop-

in support groups for Gay and Trans youth from 13 to 20 years old, every 

Wednesday and Friday.   Please go to their website for the schedule.      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GO EAGLES!!! 

 




